
June 19, 2009
 

Subject: Recall Of LG-432 Lasergrips for Sig Sauer P230/P232

Dear Crimson Trace Customer:

Crimson Trace has received a small number of reports from consumers that the LG-432 Lasergrips for Sig Sauer 
P230 and P232 semi-auto pistols may allow the mainspring to detach when the magazine release is depressed 
without a magazine in place, rendering the firearm inoperable.

No injuries have been reported, but Crimson Trace is committed to designing and manufacturing products that 
will not interfere with the operation of a firearm and thus is initiating a 100% recall of all units produced. The 
LG-432 grip design has been modified to prevent this from occurring.

Please Note: This issue is limited only to the LG-432, and does not pertain to any other Crimson Trace product.

Customers have the option of choosing a new LG-432 unit in exchange for their defective one, or they may 
choose another Crimson Trace laser sight model of equivalent value.

Customers should contact Crimson Trace to receive a return authorization and instructions on how to execute 
the no-cost recall:

Telephone - 1-800-442-2406
Email - LG432recall@crimsontrace.com
Fax - (503) 783-5334

Crimson Trace regrets any inconvenience this may cause. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or 
concerns.

Sincerely,
Lane Tobiassen

Crimson Trace
Vice President of Sales and Marketing


